
Good afternoon,

Budget—Budget proposal for 2021 is complete although I’m likely to keep tweaking it all next week. Everything 

looks pretty good and no cuts to personnel/books/programs/services are anticipated.

Kudos—Sherry gets called out for excellent customer service AGAIN on HappyorNot. Big kudos also to Jennifer 

who will have a poster session at the Illinois Library Association Virtual Conference later this month. This is quite 

a feather in her cap and DPL should be very proud. Also, hat’s off to Betti Jo for really stepping up in the wake of 

Joann’s retirement and has done an excellent job ensuring continuity in admin. Let’s also tip the hat to Robert 

Edwards for making sure we all get paid every two weeks. That’s kind of important.

Thank you—To all of you for completing the daily Wellness Screenings. And the hundred other little adjustments 

you’ve made due to COVID-19.

Voting Drop Box—On our first Saturday open we will have a drop box for mail in ballots. It will be in the Madden 

and there will be two election judges here. We are working with the County Clerk’s office to see about becoming 

a full-fledged polling place in the future.

Thanks and have a great weekend,

Rick Meyer

City Librarian

Decatur Public Library

130 N. Franklin St.

Decatur, IL 62523
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